
6/30/2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The South End Children’s Cafe was approved for tax exempt status by the IRS on 
1/14/2022, effective retroactively to August 13, 2021. The South End Children’s Cafe 
remained a project of our fiscal sponsor, Streams of Dreams, until 12/31/2021. Please see 
the attached 2020 Form 990 for Streams of Dreams. 

Our first full fiscal year as 501c3 organization was 1/1 – 12/31/2022. 

Sincerely, 

Erin Donahue 
Development Director 

25 Warren Street 
Albany, NY 12202 

www.southendchildrenscafe.org 
518.275.8890 

Cooking is Love made Visible

http://www.southendchildrenscafe.org/

























































